BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES

856 KENNETH HAHN HALL OF ADMINISTRATION / LOS ANGELES CALIFORNIA 90012 / (213) 974-4414

GLORIA MOLINA
SUPERVISOR, FIRST DISTRICT

January 7, 2011

Dave Singleton

Program Analyst

Native American Heritage Commission
915 Capitol Mall

Sacramento, CA, 95814

Dear Mr. Singleton,

Thank you for contacting me regarding the LA Plaza de Cultura y Artes Project.
| appreciate you bringing this matter to my attention. | want you to know that
your concerns are important to me.

This is why | have asked Miguel Angel Corzo, President and CEO of LA Plaza
de Cultura y Artes Foundation, which is charged with management of this site,
to directly respond to your concerns. . LA Plaza de Cultura y Artes is part of the
County arts family, and it is Mr. Corzo’s responsibility to directly adress your
concerns, which | can assure you he will do promptly. As | believe that there is
some unfortunate misinformation about Catholic burial sites on the property, |
want to be sure that you have access to the Foundation management directly. .
You are always welcome to contact me in the future for further assistance.
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ORIA MOLINA
upervisor, First District
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